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Message from Mr Merry
 

The children have made a great start to the term and we look forward to the
term ahead! We would also like to wish Mrs Fatima our lunchtime supervisor
every success with her new job, supporting children within health, as she leaves
New Lubbesthorpe thank you for all of your support. Miss King will also be
supporting Sunset and Sunrise club moving forward.

We have appointed four new members of staff to support lunchtime
supervision, Miss Glen, Miss Lewis, Miss Jones and Miss Thurston. We welcome
them and wish them every success as they join our team. We have also
appointed 3 teaching members of staff in readiness for the next academic year.
Miss Hancock and Miss Daly, both experienced teachers and Miss Brookes who
is an NQT (Newly Qualified Teacher) and will be trained using the Early Career
Framework (ECF) over the next two years. We will shortly be advertising for
Support staff in the near future. 

Miss Hackett our headteacher at New Lubbesthorpe from the next academic
year is working closely with our staff and governors as we begin to plan ahead.

   

There are a number of pupils who have nut allergies within school and we all
have a responsibility to support and do our bit to help these pupils through
what could be potentially a life threatening condition. With this in mind, can I
remind everybody that products with nuts and seeds contained in them are
not allowed in school. These products include peanut butter, nutella
(chocolate hazelnut spread) and any sweets with nuts in such as Snickers bars,
or Ferrero Rocher. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.

Nut allergies



Meet the new Lunchtime supervisors 

 

Miss JonesMiss Glen

Miss Thurston Miss Lewis 



Our Absence of Leave for Exceptional
Circumstances Form for parents who
wish to consider taking pupils out of

school during term time is now
available from the school office or as a

download format from our school
website. It can be found within our

office pages and by clicking on the link,
opening the file and printing. We hope

this is of some use to those parents
who utilise this facility. Attendance of

all of our pupils is closely monitored by
myself and also by our Attendance

officer across the Trust and parents will
be informed if their child’s attendance

goes below 95%.  

Dates for your diary
 

3 r d  M a y  
s c h o o l  c l o s e d -  B a n k  H o l i d a y  

2 7 t h  M a y
S c h o o l  c l o s e s

7 t h  J u n e
 S c h o o l  o p e n s

9 t h  J u l y  
S c h o o l  c l o s e s

 

Well done to all our wonderful children and to the PTA for arranging such fun
activities for our children. 
We had 2 Easter competitions, 'Name the Bunny' and a fun colouring competition.
Well done to everyone who took part, it was very hard choosing the winners!
For our Name the Bunny competition our winners were;
Rabbits: Eddie, who named his Bunny Mr Poppy.
Hares: Aminah, who named her Bunny Lilly Bop Tail. 
Koalas: Harry, who named his Bunny Flash.
Kangaroos: Freya, who named her Bunny Nibbles.

For our Colouring competition our winners were 
Rabbits: Bella and Freddie 
Hares: Zack and Isla 
Koalas: Roman and Freya    
Kangaroos: Sofia and Rosarien

Please be aware that school is
closed on MONDAY 3rd MAY for the
May Day Bank Holiday, and that
school closes on Thursday night
27TH MAY for the Half term holiday
(Staff training day Friday 28th May).
School will reopen on MONDAY 7th
JUNE.

P T A  E A S T E R  C O M P E T I T I O N  W I N N E R S  

Half term Holiday Holidays in school time



 
We are enormously proud of our year 1 and 2 children at New Lubbesthorpe
Primary school for designing our very own school Fosse Fox which was
launched on Monday 12th April. Speedy our school fox, along with 24 other
foxes can be found outside of M&S at Fosse park. 
Our Pupils have been doing lots of different styles of Aboriginal art and inspired
by that, their fox Speedy takes its design from dot art, naturalistic art and cross-
hatching. The children enjoyed reading the book ‘Wombat goes Walkabout’ and
decorating boomerangs with dot art. 
You can find more information on the fosse foxes and speedy here;
http://fossepark.co.uk/foxes/

Doesn't Speedy look fantastic!

As the weather is starting to get warmer, please can all parents and carers
ensure children are sent in to school with their water bottles, sun hats and sun
cream already applied before school. Thank you for your continued support

Summer is coming!

Fosse Fox - Speedy








